WE'RE GLAD YOU'RE HERE



New here? Thanks for coming! Feel free to fill out the connect card and drop it in the offering boxes in back of the autditorium or lobby.



A Nursing Mothers' Room is available in Room 109 in the classroom hallway.



We love partnering with parents to point children to Jesus. Nurserv classes are available. Preschool-5th Grade classes are on summer break through Aug 31. Activity sheets are available at the entrance to the auditorium.



Do you need a Bible? Borrow one off of the rack at any entrance. Don't own a Bible? Keep the one you borrow!

THIS WEEK

SUNDAY August 24 8:30 & 10:30a Sunday Services Communion

5:30-7:00p CrossWay Students

6th Grade Kickoff

MONDAY August 25

7:00p Men's Pickup Basketball

FRIDAY August 29

All-Church Sing-Along 6:15-7:45p

Led by Age of Opportunity

COMING UP

AUG 31 Family Discipleship Picnic

SEP 7 CrossWay Students Kickoff

SEP 8 657 Kids Club Begins

SEP 12 Thrive Gatherina

for Young Adults

SEP 14 Connect Lunch

SEP 19-20 Men's Retreat

OFFFRING UPDATE

Last week: \$24,120 YTD offering: \$254.242 YTD budgeted: \$279.421

Please place your offering in the boxes located in back of the autditorium or lobby. Envelopes are available on the side of the box. You can also give online at cwc.church/give.

CONTACT US

13905 75th Street Bristol, WI 53104 262.857.4488 info@cwc.church

SCRIPTURE MEMORY -

Gospel Truths: Faith for Evangelism

"For I am not ashamed of the gospel." for it is the power of God for salvation to everyone who believes, to the Jew first and also to the Greek."

Romans 1:16



Our passion is that all people find their satisfaction in God alone.

www.cwc.church

August 24, 2025



Your Treasure, Your Heart, and Your Father

Luke 12:13-34 / Brett Wendle

OPPORTUNITIES

MEN'S RETREAT - SUFFERING & THE CHRISTIAN MAN

The world is deeply, painfully broken. But the world gives men conflicting and damaging advice about how to deal with life's struggles. We need the Bible to guide us—to help us understand why suffering exists and how to endure it well. At this year's retreat, we'll open God's Word to help us live well together in a fallen world. Join us on Friday and Saturday, September 19–20. For more information or to register by September 5, go to cwc.church/men.

FAMILY DISCIPLESHIP PICNIC

Families with children ages 0-18 years, come connect with others and hear more about Family Discipleship at CrossWay on Sunday, August 31, from 12:15–2:30p. Rain or shine! Bring your own lunch and lawn chairs or blankets. Drinks, dessert, and fun will be provided!

657 KIDS CLUB

This club is for 2nd-5th graders and their parents. Parents and children participate together, playing games and learning about God. Join us every other Monday, beginning September 8, from 6:30–8:00p. Questions? Email Keith Fisher at keith.fisher@cwc.church.

CROSSWAY KIDS VOLUNTEERS

We still have several key positions to fill. Sign up today at cwc.church/kids-volunteer.

8:30a Service

3 - Preschool Small Group Leaders1 - 4th/5th Grade Small Group Leader1 - Special Needs Volunteer

10:30a Service

1 - Preschool Small Group Leader

CONNECT LUNCH

If you are new to CrossWay, especially in the past year, we would like to invite you to lunch on Sunday, September 14. The Connect Lunch is for anyone who wants to get more connected to others at CrossWay. It will be held immediately after the second service. Please RSVP on the Connect Card or online at cwc.church/events.

GOSPEL COMMUNITIES

Gospel Communities are small groups of people that aim to be a family of disciples on mission. Groups will start up again in September. For more information, visit cwc.church/gc.

ALLIANCE FAMILY SERVICES EVENTS

Alliance Family Services (AFS) provides needed services and support to families facing unplanned pregnancies. This year's AFS *Walk for Life* fundraising event will be held at Petrifying Springs Park, Pavilion 3, on Saturday, September 13, from 9:00a–1:00p. For more information or to register, visit cwc.church/alliance.

Alliance Women's Clinic is offering an 8-week book study for women who have experienced an abortion called *Moving Forward After Abortion: Finding Comfort in God.* The study begins September 6, from 9:30–11:00a at the Racine clinic (1515 S. Green Bay Road) and will meet every 1st and 3rd Saturday. Registration is not required. For questions, contact Carol Beilgard at 262-994-6130. All information is kept confidential.

FAMILY NEWS

Congratulations to Zach and Liah (Klingler) Larson who were married on Saturday, August 16. We pray for God's rich grace on their marriage, to his glory.

CONNECT CARD

NAME
street
city, state, zip
ADDRESS
EMAIL
□ cell □ hor □ hor
AGE □ Under18 □ 18-22 □ 23-29 □ 30-49 □ 5
CHILDREN AT HOME (NAME & AGE
I AM A: □ 1st Time Guest □ Returning Gu □ Regular Attendee □ Member
COMMENTS/PRAYER REQUESTS:
I AM INTERESTED IN: ☐ Becoming a Christian ☐ Membership ☐ Baptism ☐ Serving with CrossWay Kids ☐ Serving opportunities ☐ Other:
* SIGN ME UP FOR:

- ☐ The weekly email list (Be sure to fill in your name and email above.)
- ☐ Connect Lunch on Sept. 14.